
                                                                                                     
Friday 5th May 2017 

Dear Parents/carers, 

                                The Year 6 children returned to earth from their residential trip with a bump this week as they 

are studying hard for their forthcoming SATs exams. They are looking forward to a more relaxed curriculum and fun 

activities afterwards. The Year 2 children are also working hard as they will be assessed this half term. Thank you 

for all your support at home. 

Year 5 Cricket 

Our year 5’s have been taking part in a cricket tournament today at Pilton. They have represented our school  

extremely well showing great sportsmanship and excellent behaviour.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Codden Class 

Thank you to Jude’s parents for the loan of a magnificent suit of armour. The children have enjoyed having it in the 

classroom and will be using it to help inspire their imaginative writing.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dates: 
SATS week 8th May 

Year 2/3 Residential: 10th-12th May 

Half Term: Monday 29th – June 2nd 

‘Early bird’ Childcare on site 

Helen Robinson is now running a before school childcare service. Children can go to the school cabin from 7.45am until 

8.35am when she will take them to class. For details and prices please call Helen: 07789488080. 
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With very best wishes  

Melanie Smallwood 

On site After School Child Care_Claire’s Kidz 

Mon-Thursday  3.15-5.30pm 
£3.50 per hour including a snack 

Just call to enquire and book your child’s place: 

01271 346529 

Email: newport@claireschildrensnurseries.co.uk 

*Please note that you must book your child in and pay promptly 

for this child care service.  
 

PTFA 

A few of us went to the Fremington bingo on bank holiday Monday, 

 we raised £300 towards the trim trail and we had good fun and also won some prizes. 
Quiz night Friday 12th May 6pm  

If you wish to enter a team please enter by Wednesday 10th May. We are hoping that this will be a good family social. Tell 

your friends! 

Mathematician of the week… 

Codden - Poppy 

Tarka - Ruby  

Barum - Lauren 

Saunton - Lucy 

Exmoor - Ieuan 

Lundy - Daisy 

Growth Mindset Award… 

           Codden - Isabella 

           Tarka - Grace  

           Barum - James 

           Saunton - Eden 

           Exmoor - Bryony 

           Lundy - Emily 

Well 
Done! 

After school clubs (3.20-4.20pm)  

Mon:  Music 

Tues: Irish Dancing, Netball Y3/4, Creative KS1 

Wednesday: Netball Y5/6, Gardening Yr3+ 

Thurs: Soccer skills, Bookworm 

Please collect promptly at 4.20pm from after 

school clubs 

                                        Pre-school News                          
The children are continuing to enjoy Jack and the beanstalk activities. 

Next Friday we are going on a Peppa Pig muddy puddles walk in the village in aid of Save the Children.  

All preschool children are invited for a donation of £3 . 

The older children are looking forward to transition afternoons starting on Monday 8th May. 

Our annual summer outing to Atlantis has been booked for Friday 16th June. More information to come. 
 *EY team: Miss Gilmartin, Mrs Burridge , Mrs Palfrey, Mrs Roberts, Mrs Allchorn, Mrs Haigh 
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